
The undersigned organizations thank and applaud Governor Evers and Secretary-Designee Palm for taking action to 
extend the state’s Safer at Home order. Recent trends in state and national data are demonstrating that social distancing is 
effective at helping to flatten the curve and slow the spread of COVID-19. 

We are encouraged by this progress, recognizing that we will need to continue to evaluate when the state’s Safer at Home 
guidelines can be further relaxed. This is especially true considering that it is still possible that our health care system could 
be overwhelmed in “hot spots.” We agree that the sooner we can relax social distancing guidelines the better; however, this 
must be done in a fashion that minimizes the risk of an overall surge in cases and regional outbreaks.

Furthermore, we support the criteria laid out by the Governor and the Department of Health Services for determining when 
it is safe and reasonable to begin reopening the economy. This includes: 

1.	 Evaluating the rate of the spread of COVID-19 in the state.

2.	 Assessing and having the capacity to meet the health care needs of the state.

3.	 Assessing the state’s capacity for appropriate testing, contact tracing and isolation capacity.

4.	 Increasing the availability of personal protective equipment for health care workers, first responders and other public servants.

5.	 Consulting with medical and public health experts.

6.	 Assessing the economic needs of the people of Wisconsin.

We are sympathetic to the significant adverse impacts the COVID-19 pandemic has had on our state and national economies, 
as well as our daily lives. Such decisions to reopen should be based on sound data, evidence and collaboration, to achieve the 
best outcomes for everyone. Together we can continue to provide for the health and well-being of the people of Wisconsin.
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